
Memorials 

We do not encourage memorials or decorations.  Stones or rocks with small plaques on them 

to be used as tombstone identification markers are not acceptable. 

Decorations that resemble carnival like euphoria are discouraged.  Special decorations on and  

for graves are up to the trustees.  That is: we encourage only one flower pot per gravesite and to 

be located near the headstone so as not to impede lawn maintenance.  No in-ground plantings are 

permitted. 

 

All headstones should be placed on a concrete base in the ground in or at a location agreed on 

with the trustees.  All memorial businesses are aware that they should check with the cemetery 

officials before setting and placing stones.  Hold them to the regulations. 

 

Any special plaques (veteran, foot marker, etc.) are placed in the ground by a trustee at a cost 

of $100 paid by the next of kin.  Most funeral directors will make out the proper application for 

veteran plaques and have you sign it and it will be shipped to your home.  You will take it to the 

cemetery for the setup at the proper gravesite.  These veteran plaques can take up to six months  

to arrive after burial.  Look at other veteran plaques in the cemetery and you will get the idea  

how they are placed.  Important:  Be sure to check the date and information on the plaque 

(there are often errors – check, check, check) 

 

No marker or headstone shall be placed unless the Trustees are contacted  

beforehand and approval given. All memorials shall be no higher than two feet six  

inches (2’6”), one foot (1’) thick with a base length as follows: 

(1) Single grave lot – base length not to exceed two feet two inches (2’2”) 

(2) Double grave lot – base length not to exceed four feet (4’) 

(3) Three grave lot – base length not to exceed four feet six inches (4’6”) 

(4) Four grave lot and above-base length is not to exceed five feet (5’) 

 

 




